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Well, what a wonderful week! It has been lovely to see the return of some of our younger pupils 
back into class.  

Our drop off and collection procedures are working well, so 
thank you to those parents involved for reading the 
information provided and explaining it to your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although our classrooms look very different, it has been 
fabulous to see some usual teaching and activities going on 
in them. Our lunchtimes and break times have also changed 
with smaller numbers and designated areas.  

 

These empty rooms will also 
hear the sound of laughter 
again on Monday! 

 

 

 

Year 2 to 5 

Just to say we haven’t forgotten you—our online learning continues and teachers are working hard to 
choose a balance of activities that help to make 
learning manageable and fun at home. 

Please stay in touch but remember you are unlikely 
to get a quick response as your teachers are now 
involved in teaching children in school during the 
day. 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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